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April 2017 Report 
Dear brothers and sisters in Christ. 

 
Grace and peace you receive from God our Father and the Lord Jesus Christ. Philippians 1: 2 

Greetings to all the saints who are with you, faithful brothers in Christ. I am always praying to God for all of you, giving thanks for your 
communion in the gospel and your collaboration, providing the economic means to preach the Word God in this part of the world.   

I then inform you of the work done in the preaching of the gospel in April 2017. 

 

My health. 

Unfortunately my health is broken with a rebellious kidney infection that has spread throughout the month. Thank God, after 2 1 days with 
antibiotic treatment my health has improved. The doctor's final diagnosis was an infection (Escherichia coli). The ecotomografías sampled one 

cyst in the right kidney and three supraumbilical hernias. I follow medical instructions in this situation. Thank you for your prayers. 

 

Work Done The Month Of April Of 2017. 

 

Work Done The Month Of April Of 2017. 

- My work has focused on teaching to the local church this month. 

- From April 14 to 16 I preached a Bible series, in the church of Limache, taking advantage of the holidays. 

- Bro. Ruben Toledo teaches a series of expositive studies of the Gospel of John, 

- We also started studying 2nd Peter. 

- Various topics are presented according to the needs of the congregation, taught by brothers Rodrigo Acevedo and Emilio Acevedo Jr. 

 

Evangelism. 

- We have been in the square of the city of Limache with our advertising stand evangelizing. 

- We continue traveling to the city of San Felipe, (50 miles north of Limache) to present Bible lessons to our brother Alejandro Acevedo 

Marín and other people who listen carefully to the word of the Lord. We have an open door for the preaching of the gospel in this great 
city. 

- I am also in contact with brothers from churches in Peru, Ecuador, Uruguay, Venezuela to whom I send various Bible lessons that they 
request. 

 

Other things 

Brother Josué Hernández de Chiloé, southern Chile, needed to travel to Santiago (capital of Chile) for several medical examinations. We 

received and stayed at our house for 14 days. His stay with Joshua was very good, as I was able to present several Bible  studies for his 
spiritual growth. Pray for the health of our brother Joshua. 

 
These days we have been affected by a barrage of tremors. The strongest was 7.1 degrees Richter. The population is warned of the possibility 

of an earthquake of 8.5 degrees Richter. We pray to the Lord to help us and keep us well in these natural phenomena. 
 

Because of my illness, I could not travel to Peru, for these were the plans I had with the churches of Christ in Lima and northern Peru. I hope 
to recover soon and resume my evangelistic work. 

 
My beloved brothers: I appreciate the effort you make to support my preaching work. I always raise my prayers to our good God asking that 

he be blessing each one of you. 
 

Do not stop praying for this servant and worker of the Lord. 

 
His brother in Christ                                             

Emilio Acevedo. 


